
Hadleigh Infants and  Nursery School 

No 15th - 21st December 2018 
Holiday Dates -  

Last Day of Term - Friday 21st  December. School closing at 

1.30pm 

First Day Back after Christmas  - Monday 7th January 2019 

Inset Day - Friday 15th February 2019 

 

Dates for your Diary -       

 

W/E 11th January - Autumn Term Assessments 

to be sent home. 

W/E 11th January - New club letters to be     

published. 

W/B 21st January  - New clubs to start 

30th January - Dance Festival @ 10am 

30th January - BATIC’s Got Talent @ 6 - 8pm 

6th February - Year 1 & 2 Drama 4 All workshop 

12th February - Parents Evening 

14th February - Parents Evening  

7th March - World Book Day 

15th March - Comic Relief  Red Nose Day 

Attendance -   

The best class for attendance, week ending the 21st December 

2018 was Dolphins Class with 94.6% attendance. Well done to 

them!  

Unfortunately 6 classes did not reach our 96% target:  

Dolphins 94.6% 

Starfish 94.2% 

Turtles  91.3% 

Pandas 91.3% 

Meerkats 88.7% 

Koalas  86.2% 

Overall attendance was 90.9% which is below our 96% target.  

Menu Week - 1 

Monday:  Meat Free Monday - Cheese & Tomato Pizza with Rainbow Pasta Salad. 

Tuesday:  Beef or Quorn Bolognese with Pasta & Garlic Bread. 

Wednesday: Roast Turkey or Quorn Fillet with Yorkshire Pudding, Roast Potatoes, Carrots, Green Beans & Gravy. 

Thursday:  Cumberland or Veggie Sausage with Mashed Potatoes & Baked Beans 

Friday:  Jumbo Fish Fingers or Veggie Nuggets with Chips & Sweetcorn 

This Week’s Attendance Heroes - 

Starfish: Evelyn D     Dolphins: Emily P    Turtles: Poppy F      

Meerkats: Lydia S                 Koalas: Emily B    Pandas: Leo H  

Achievers of the Week - 

Bumblebees:  Finley H    Butterflies:  Ronnie R   Grasshoppers:  Louis G       

Starfish: Fletcher C     Dolphins:  Lexi-Gemma M   Turtles: Isla B      

Meerkats:  Ellie M     Koalas: Poppy W    Pandas: Pippa W 



This Week’s News: 

 

We had some really fantastic entries for the Christmas colouring competition, after much deliberation the winners 

were  chosen: 

Evelyn H -  Nursery 

Courtney H -  Reception 

Erin K - Year 1 

Olivia A - Year 2 

Congratulations to our winners and thank you  to all of those who entered. 

 

I would like to congratulate all of the children who received their Silver or Gold attendance certificates this week.  

All of the children  that achieved 100% attendance this term were entered into a prize draw to win a bike. The 

winner was Amelia W from Koalas class, congratulations!  

 

 

This week in school has been full of Christmas activities with parties, discos  and Christmas workshops. The finale 

of the week being this morning’s pantomime, the whole school were thoroughly entertained by Peter Pan,       

Tinkerbell and Captain Hook. I would like to thank our Parents Association for providing the funds for this         

wonderful experience for the children, their hard work and  fund raising efforts are very much appreciated,             

especially when you see the children  enjoying events such as today’s pantomime.  

On behalf of myself and all of the staff, I would like thank you  for the cards and gifts that we have received. I hope 

you all have an enjoyable break with your families, all that is left for me to do is to wish you a Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I look forward to  welcoming the children back to school on Monday 7th January.  

 

 


